
We’re delighted to have run Track Record for the third year 
running. After returning to school since lockdown, it was a 
great opportunity to support children within our local 
community to share their thoughts and feelings following a 
difficult year. Paul inspires such creativity in his workshops, 
and we love to read and share the poems that are thoughtfully 
created as a result. Thank you to Paul and well done to all the 
children who have produced such wonderful poetry that we are 
excited to share with visitors at the station this summer.

Wendy Spinks
Commercial Director at HS1 Ltd 
(owners of St. Pancras International)

Poetry is a lot like a train.  The station is the paper, it's a start 
to anywhere, a journey, with lots to see, a world of possibilities.  
A pen is the ticket that starts it all.  The tracks are also known 
as lines, the sharing of a poem gets - 'all aboard'! Poetry can 
also be about anything. Like a train, it has unlimited 
destinations and places to go.  The Year 5 children of Argyle 
and Torriano have been great poetic passengers, all of whom 
had a ticket to write.  Their poems are great and I am really 
proud of all their ideas, words and warmth of welcome. I also 
want to say a special thanks to their teachers for their 
dedication throughout this journey.  Enjoy Track Record 2021, 
it's poetry that's certainly going places.

Paul Lyalls 
Poet in Residence  Track Record 2021
www.paul-lyalls.uk
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